
From: Mary Kingham-Bradley

Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2020 9:56 PM
To: Liquor Commission

Subject: Tennant Creek's grog restrictions

To whom it may concern,

I just want to say thank you. I lived in Tennant Creek from November 2018 until July 2020.

During this time I found the alcohol purchasing times to be slightly frustrating especially during CoVID but the limits
were not an issue. This amount of alcohol although sometimes frustrating was not a terrible restriction.

I do believe that allowing longer trades would be appropriate especially earlier and later trades. Some people work

during the three hour period most of the week. When I first moved to Tennant Creek I actually thought they were

pulling my leg when they said the bottle shops were only open for 3 hours 6 days a week.
I was not in Tennant Creek prior to the restrictions but have heard from health care workers and police that they felt

it significantly decreased some issues.

From Mary Kingham-Bradley


